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NOTICE

The paper “Compiler Construction, Bachelor of Engineering, Computer Branch,
Semester VI, RC: 2016-17 July/August 2022 Examinations has been rescheduled on

Thursday, 11.08.2022 from 02.00 p.m. 05.00 p.m.

All the concerned are requested to kindly take note of the same.
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Nandeep Naik <nandeepacad@gec.ac.in>

Fwd: Kind Attn: Reschedule of paper "Compiler Constructions"
1 message :

Ketan Naik <kn@gec.ac.in> Thu, Aug 4, 2022 at 5:00 PM
To: Anant J Naik <ajn@gec.ac.in>, Nandeep Naik <nandeepacad@gec.ac.in>, Naraina Avudayappan <na@gec.ac.in>

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Assistant Registrar (Prof Exams) <arexamprof@unigoa.ac.in>

Date: Thu, 4 Aug, 2022, 4:53 pm

Subject: Kind Attn: Reschedule of paper "Compiler Constructions"

To: Principal GEC <ppl@gec.ac.in>, Ketan Naik <kn@gec.ac.in>, Dr. Samarth Borkar <samarth@gec.ac.in>, maria
alzira Xavier <alzirad5@gmail.com>, PCCE EXAM CELL <pcceexamcell@gmail.com>, Principal PC College of
Engineering <prin.pcc.engineering@unigoa.ac.in>, Principal SRIEIT-Goa <principal.ritgoa@gmail.com>, Jateen
Shirodkar <jateen63@gmail.com>, kala Nayak <registrar@dbcegoa.ac.in>, Dbce Principal
<principal@dbcegoa.ac.in>, Principal Agnel Institute of Technology & Design <prin.agnel.technology@unigoa.ac.in>,
Prathamesh Bhat <pb@aitdgoa.edu.in>, Principal PC College of Engineering <prin.pcc.eng@unigoa.ac.in>

Cc: Controller of Examination <coe@unigoa.ac.in>

Respected Sir/Madam,

This is to inform you that the paper “Compiler Construction, Bachelor of
Engineering, Computer Branch, Semester VII, RC: 2016-17 July/August 2022 +
Examinations has been rescheduled on Thursday, 11.08.2022 from 02.00 p.m.
05.00 p.m.

All the concerned are requested to kindly take note of the same and inform the
students accordingly.

Thanks & Regards
Examination Section (Professional)
Goa University

Disclaimer visit: https://www.unigoa.ac.in/docs/disclaimer.html.
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